
 

 

 
 
 
05 June 2023 
 
 

Spreyton Raceday Amenities Building Construction Works 
Participant Accommodation during June 23 

 
 
Races are scheduled for Spreyton on 07 June 2023 and 21 June 2023. For both of these race days the 
existing Raceday Amenities Building will still be in use for the following groups: 
 

• Male and Female Jockeys, 

• Office of Racing Integrity, and 

• Stride Master Operator. 
 
The Devonport Racing Club committee room is now operating from the Ground Floor of the old 
grandstand and will have external signage visible. 
 
It is anticipated that the temporary accommodation currently being delivered and commissioned will 
be in operation from late June 23 through to completion of the new Raceday Amenities Building in 
March/April 2024.  
 
Thank you for your ongoing support and collaboration during the construction works. 
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